
SHIRLEY SCHOOLS ARE AN  

OFFICIAL DROP OFF POINT FOR 

Be part of our mission! 

Mission Christmas is back to make this Christmas Day different for local children living in 

poverty. 

It’s a heart-breaking thought, but there are thousands of children living right here in our 

community who are in danger of waking up to no presents on Christmas Day.  For some 

families Christmas is a luxury they just can’t afford. 

If you’re able to, please buy an extra present this year and donate it to Mission Christmas. 

UNWRAPPED GIFTS CAN BE BROUGHT INTO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY  

FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER 2019 

We’re looking for new and unwrapped gifts suitable for children and young people aged 0 

to 18.  Please see the reverse of this letter for gift ideas. 

Thank you for your support. 

Every gift donated and every penny raised says local - so you can be sure that your  

generosity will benefit children living in our area 




